
North Alphington Cricket Club 

Are you interested in having fun and playing cricket? 
Do you want have fun with your school friends? 

Do you want to make new friends? 

Come and join us at North Alphington Cricket, part of the Parkside Sports Club, located at 
Pitcher Park, on the corner of Mercil Road & Parklands Avenue, in Alphington.  We are a 
community based cricket club with an ethos of participation and enjoyment first. 

We have teams and programs to cater for all age groups and abilities.  We offer both boys 
and girls teams as well as the very popular Woolworths Blast Program.   

Games are played Friday nights (u14-u18s), Saturday mornings (u12s) or Sunday mornings 
(u10s) for junior boys.  Junior girls’ games are played on Wednesday afternoons.  The 
Woolworths Blast Program runs on Sunday mornings at Pitcher Park.  

Matches will commence in October after school resumes in term 4.  The first Blasters session 
will be Sunday, 15 October 2023 from 9:00 am.  If you want more information, 
please visit our website www.nacc.org.au or contact us at info@nacc.org.au  

Scan to register:

@northalphinngtoncricket

http://www.nacc.org.au/



